
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

DATE: March 19, 2015 
 
TO:  Dan Duchniak 
 
FROM:  Kelly Zylstra, Technical Services Manager 
 
RE:  Maple Avenue (M00480) Water Main Project 
 
Bids for the Maple Avenue Utility and Street Improvements were opened on Friday March 13, 2015.  
There were 3 bidders; they are shown in the table below. The Board of Public Works is scheduled to take 
action on the bid at their March 19th meeting; engineering staff is recommending the concrete street 
option that was bid. Action by the Common Council is scheduled to occur at their April 9th meeting. 
 

Contractor Total Cost – 
Concrete Option 

Water Main Project Cost – 
Concrete Option 

Advance Construction, Inc. 
2141 Woodale Ave, Green Bay 54313 

       $1,756,731.50                 $546,320 

Globe Contractors, Inc. 
N50 W23076 Betker Rd., Pewaukee 53072 $2,048,674.70                      $649,329                       

American Sewer Services, Inc. 
N2768 County Road P, Rubicon, WI 53078 $2,336,559.70               $645,971                    

 
The project will involve the replacement of the 6-inch water main from 1912 on Maple Avenue from 
Wisconsin Avenue to College Ave with new 8-inch water main.  The project construction is planned from 
May 2015 until mid-August 2015. 
 
Additional costs to the Utility include fees to the city for contract administration, our internal 
construction inspection, surveying fees, tapping fees, soil compaction testing, and as-built costs. The 
current project estimated cost is $625,000, compared to the $809,323 budgeted in account #3431 for 
this project. 
 
Recommended Motion: Move to approve the water main replacement unit price contract and 1% city 
administration fee totaling $551,785 for the Waukesha Water Utility’s portion of the City of Waukesha 
Public Works contract with Advance Construction, Inc. for the Maple Avenue Utility and Street 
Improvements. 


	TO:  Dan Duchniak

